
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to remind students that Christmas is a time for giving and an opportunity to demonstrate kindness 
towards others.  Therefore, we would like to raise money for Crisis at Christmas by holding a Festive non-uniform 
day, otherwise known as Festive Friday.  This will take place on Friday 15th December 2023.  

This is an opportunity for our school to come together to raise funds for an amazing charity which supports those 
who are unfortunately experiencing homelessness.  A voluntary contribution of £2 can be made for Festive 
Friday via WisePay. 

Your donation will support Crisis to provide:  

 

Students are encouraged to donate and wear anything festive on Friday. I look forward to seeing our school 
community dressed in their finest festive wear, singing along during our Christmas assembly on Friday.   

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather and for a school environment.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Ms Tindall  
Assistant Headteacher  
 

 


